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I find it hard to believe that any modern political party would even consider such an outrageous 
concept as the proposed Eastern Creek Incinerator. We live in an age where the public are more 
educated than ever before about the negative impact pollution and irresponsible environmental 
policy hare having on our fragile planet. The public backlash against this monstrosity will most 
certainly be felt during the next parliamentary elections. 
I URGE YOU NOT TO ALLOW THIS ENVIRONMENTAL HORROR TO BE BUILT. 
The dangers to the population and to the environment far outweigh any perceived short term 
benefits. 
PLEASE. NO INCINERATOR IN WESTERN SYDNEY 


